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First name: Richard

Last name: Smith

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Mr. Smith phoned ID team lead Andrew Mueller about 11:30 am on January 29, 2016. He was

interested in learning more about the project and specifically any treatment planned near his property in Canal

Gulch. He is concerned with wildfire impacting his property and is interested in receiving permission to treat the

brush on the USFS land immediately adjacent to his property. Mr. Smith was unaware of the Yreka Are Fire Safe

Council and the aid they provide to private landowners. He currently lives in Alaska and doesn't visit his property

often. He stated he owned the property for about 50 years and has managed the brush and timber on his

property.


